
05.04.2023  

 

H.E. António Guterres  

Secretary-General  

United Nations 

New York, NY 10017 USA  

 

Dear Secretary-General,  

 

It is with great enthusiasm that I write to you on behalf of my co-workers at my company, 

Trusticate.io, to express mine and our interest in joining the United Nations Global Compact 

as a participant in its initiative to promote human rights, labor, environment, and anti-

corruption standards. As the CEO of Trusticate, I am deeply and fully committed to aligning 

our company's values and practices with the United Nations' goals for sustainable 

development. 

 

At Trusticate, we understand the importance of creating a sustainable future and recognize 

the critical role that businesses must play in achieving this goal. We are confident that joining 

the UN Global Compact will provide us with the necessary framework to establish more 

robust sustainability practices and to contribute to a more equitable and just world. 

We are fully committed to integrating the Ten Principles of the UN Global Compact into our 

business strategy, culture, and operations. We believe that our participation in this initiative 

will allow us to engage in collaborative projects and contribute to broader development goals, 

particularly the Sustainable Development Goals. 

 

In joining the UN Global Compact, we acknowledge the responsibility to report on our 

progress toward implementing the Ten Principles. We commit to submitting a 

Communication on Progress (CoP) report annually, which will outline our continuous efforts 

to integrate these principles into our business practices. 

 



We pledge to support public accountability and transparency by providing our stakeholders 

and the general public with clear and concise reports on our sustainability efforts. 

As a CEO, I am committed to upholding the principles of the UN Global Compact and 

believe that joining this initiative will enhance our company's reputation and foster a sense of 

pride among our employees, stakeholders, and customers. 

 

Thank you for considering our application to join the United Nations Global Compact. We 

look forward to working with you to create a more sustainable and equitable world. 

 

Sincerely, 

Thorkild Grothe-Møller, 

CEO, Trusticate 

 

 


